
To Chair Williamson, Vice Chair Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of Committee on House Judiciary,  
 
 
I am a resident of Oregon and supporter of the human rights which are also the right to safety of sex 
workers.  
 
 
This bill would allow the basic human right for a vulnerable community to seek the same level minimum 
level of protection all people have in Oregon without backlash.  
 
 

 I support this bill and I would like it to get passed. 

 I support SB596 

Thank you, Chair Williamson, Vice Chair Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of Committee on House 

Judiciary 

 


